
 

 

 

 

Autumn/winter Newsletter 

 

Wow what a busy first half term we have had with superheroes, transport and 

Halloween where we made some spooky treats and loved dressing up. 

Miss Katie Linham will be leaving us on Friday 30th November to go on her 

maternity leave, we are very excited for her new little girl to arrive in January 

2019. We will miss her lots but can not wait to meet her beautiful little girl in 

the new year.  

Our upcoming themes are: 

Colours: We will be exploring different colours especially with firework night 

coming up in November making lots of different colour explosions, exploring 

different types of media and finding out what happens when we mix colours 

together. 

Christmas and Winter: We will be making lots of fun Christmas crafts which we 

will not tell you about as they will be a surprise for our mummy’s and daddy’s . 

 

Nativity 

We have had a change of plan this year we are going to put on our first Nativity 

performance On Friday 21st December 2018 a letter is attached to the 

newsletter to explain all about it, we are very excited and are already getting 

the children into the Christmas spirit.  
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Party 

We have booked an entertainer for Thursday 20th December at 1.30pm. We have 

Pyjama drama joining us to do an interactive workshop on a pantomime theme. We 

would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 to help cover the cost of 

the entertainer. Children that do not normally attend this session can come in 

from 1.15pm-2.30pm but there is a charge of £2.50, please come and speak to a 

member of staff if you would like your child to do this. 

 

Christmas Jumper week 

If your child would like to they can come wearing a Christmas Jumper all week 

the week begging 17/12/18 and if you could donate £1 that would be great. 

We still need a Santa 

If anyone knows of anyone who would like to volunteer to be Santa please come 

and speak to us we have all the gear just need a man. 

 

Please can we remind you all to please collect the children on time at the end of 

the day arriving 5 mins before pick up time would be great as we have to vacate 

the room at 3pm due to after school club. 

Inset Days 

Friday 16th November 18 (same as Fryern School) 

Friday 14th December 18 

Monday 22nd July 19 

Tues 23rd July 19 
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